
 

 
CEO:  Mrs Julie Taylor  

Registered address:  Queen’s Gardens, Peterborough, Cambridgeshire, PE1 2UW 
Registered Company No. 05090788   VAT Registration No.118 0654 29 

 

Unity of purpose  |  Diversity of practice 
 

 
 

TDA Education Trust 
 

  Trust   |  Discipline  |  Aspiration  
 

                                                                 Queen’s Gardens, Peterborough 
                                                      Cambridgeshire, PE1 2UW 

                                                                                                 Tel: 01733 426043.  Fax:  01733 426061 
enquiries@tda.education 

www.tda.education 
 

Dear Applicant  
  

Maths Teacher 
Full Time/Permanent 
MPS/UPS equivalent salary  
   

Closing date: 10th July 2017 

Interviews:            w/c 10th July 2017 
  

MAKING AN APPLICATION – please read this section carefully  

  

Applicants are expected to provide a well-presented and thoroughly completed application form which 
addresses the job description and person specification, space is provided within the application form to write 
a personal statement. Applicants who do not satisfy this will not be shortlisted.  We do not accept CVs.   
  

Please return your completed application form, by e-mail to hrteam@tda.education or to the address at the 
top of this letter – applicants providing e-mailed applications, if shortlisted, will be asked to sign their 
application form at interview.  
  

SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN  
  

TDA Education Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people 
and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.    
  

All interview panels include a member of staff trained in Safer Recruitment, and shortlisted candidates should 
be willing to discuss at interview their suitability for working with children.    
  

The Trust will require the successful candidate to provide at least two satisfactory references and undertake 
a Disclosure and Barring check.    
  

We look forward to receiving your application.  
  

Best wishes  

  

Jodie McDonald  
Human Resources Manager  
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